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All the stations of the Lausanne-Morges network  

are back in service 

 

 

 

 

As of September 13, 2021, all 42 stations are once again accessible to the customers of the PubliBike 

Lausanne-Morges network.  

After the wave of vandalism in the summer of 2020, PubliBike was able to gradually bring back into service 

most of the stations in the Lausanne-Morges network. Five of them were particularly exposed and had to 

remain closed in order to avoid further vandalism. The police and PubliBike worked closely together to defy it. 

The situation has finally stabilized and PubliBike is putting the following five stations back into service: 

 

         Place du Marché (Rue du Midi, Renens) 

         Longemalle (Avenue de Longemalle, Renens) 

         Croset (Route du Bois 29a, Ecublens) 

         Gare de Renens (new location Place de la Gare) 

         Prilly-Centre (Route de Cossonay 28, Prilly) 
 

Thanks to the reopening of these stations, the users of the Lausanne-Morges network have now access to all 

42 stations. PubliBike wants to thank the towns and its customers for their patience and understanding.  
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